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With the change from TTMC-W17 to TTMC-W23 the majority of Bison TTMC garments require no change in 
order to comply to the new standard and a recertification process is already well underway with NZWTA.

 
This said, a few of our rainwear jackets have had a minor update to meet the new certification. These are visual 

changes only and only effect the inner hood lining colour which has been updated from black to orange to 
colour match the rest of the jacket. No other components require updating on our Jacket.

It is important to note that TTMC-W17 garments manufactured prior to 30 June 2024, will remain compliant for 
the life of the garment. These garments can continue to be purchased and worn until such time as the garment 
becomes damaged or is no longer fit for purpose. For manufacturers like us, anything made after 1 July 2024, 
must have been retested and display TTMC-W23 compliance lettering on the garment labels and packaging.
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